
 
 
 

St Joseph’s Summer Fair 
 

Friday 12th July 2024 
 

3.15p.m. 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited to inform you that on Friday 12th July at 3.15pm we will be holding a Summer Fair to raise funds 
for our wonderful school and the wonderful children who attend. 
 
We hope that you can all come along and enjoy the event which will include a number of exciting stalls such as:  Face 
Painting, Bracelet Making, Paint your own model, Children’s toys, Cakes and Bakes, Personalised items, The Food 
Guy and ice-cream too.  
 
As well as these fabulous stalls we will also be challenging the children (and adults too) to take part in some exciting 
sports fun. Events will include: 
 

• Penalty shoot out - how many out of 5 can you score? 

• Basketball - how many baskets can you score in 1 minute? 

• Obstacle course on the field 

• Bean Bag Bucket Bonanza - Anne’s idea so ask her all about it. 
  
AND races on the field -  
Times will be - 3.40pm for EY and Y1, 4.00pm for Y2 and Y3 and 4.15pm for Y4, 5 and 6. 
 
There will be - 

• Sack races 

• 3 legged races 

• Egg and spoon races 
 
Come along and test your skills! There will be lots of prizes too! 
 
It was pre-Covid (remember those days) when we last ran a summer fair so we are really excited to be able to hold 
something like this again. We must thank the driving force behind this, Mrs Oyebade (Enitan and Lola’s mum), who 
has worked so hard to arrange all of the stall holders for us.  
 
If any parent is available to help with set up on the day during the afternoon, please contact the school office.  
 
Please get savings up those pennies and come along and join us at what we hope will be the first of many summer 
fairs at St Joseph’s. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Dunne 
Headteacher 


